
 

Girls About Snape 
Open Meeting 
All Welcome 
 

 
 

                                 Snape Village Hall  

Tuesday 7 February 2023 

 7.30 pm start.  
 

An evening with Woottens Nursery focusing on the drought 
tolerant Pelargonium genus. A slideshow presentation which 
includes a brief history and the Geranium / Pelargonium 
debate. Learn how to propagate, care for and successfully 
overwinter this wonderful species. Gardening on sandy soils 
in a changing climate will be discussed. The evening will 
feature an extended question time so bring all of your 
gardening queries. 

The evening will include a PLANT SALE ! 
                        Refreshments and  Raffle  

        £5.00 entrance for Non-GAS members  
         
           Contact: Jacqui Wood  07880602059 

                 Gardening Excitement! 

        Woottens of Wenhaston come to Snape 

 

    


